During the strategic planning discussion last month, there was
agreement to schedule another board workshop to review the high
school scheduling process, requirements, and electives offered. 1
recommend setting a school board workshop for the purpose of
establishing a smart goal regarding high school electives on one of
the following dates: Nov 13t 6:30 p.m., Nov 15% 6:30 p.m., Nov 19th
7:00 p.m.



